
 
 
 
 
Closing first day session (21st October) 
 

 

I am sure there will be many results on the work we have 
done today. We have shared information on how green 
competitiveness and Cleaner Production could be a 
management tool and how we could and must include 
environmental opportunities in the taking of corporate 
decisions. 
 
Moreover we have been talking about IPPC, a directive to 
achieve a high level of protection for environment as a 
whole. 
 
I do not want to close this session without thanking 
specially Dr. Aydin Yldirim, Mr.Carlos Ansede from the 
Spanish Embassy and Mr. Musa Galip Eroglu, from TUSAID 
their support on this FORUM, as they are not here please 
transmit my gratitude.  
 
Thank you for your attendance and interest, this is the 
beginning of GRECO, your collaboration on the 
implementation of GRECO and the implementation of 
cleaner production will be beneficial to everyone. 
 
Thank you and see you tomorrow. 
 
 


